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To whom it may concern. 
  
  
I wish to register my objection to the current Solar  Feed-in Rebates currently being paid to 
householders in this state of Victoria which is nothing short of insulting ! 
  
In my opinion a progressive forward thinking Government should Legislate that all 
consumers who export Solar Electricity to the Grid should be paid a fixed Minimum of 75% 
of the current retail billing  supply charge per Kw. 
 
 


